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I strongly oppose HB 3360. The kicker is meant to return overpaid taxes to 

Oregonians. If you vote to keep that kicker, you are basically increasing our taxes. I 

vote no to an increase in taxes. This state has got to learn to live within its means 

and balance the budget like the rest of us must do. If money is short, something must 

be cut. Oregonians need leadership and problem solving, not new ways to spend our 

hard earned money. I urge you to vote no on HB 3360. NO NEW TAXES, because 

not returning the kicker is a new tax. 


